
 

 

 

   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

         

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Jillian Balow – Superintendent of Public Instruction 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2021-126 

TO: School District Superintendents 

FROM: Trent Carroll, Chief Operations Officer 

DATE: November 1, 2021 

SUBJECT: Public Comment for Updates to Chapter 44 - Special Education Component within 
the Education Resource Block Grant Model 

CHAPTER 44 PUBLIC COMMENT 
Chapter 44 rules govern the Special Education Component of the Education Resource Block Grant 
funding model. Updates are necessary to outline allowable expenditures for students with 
disabilities that are reported in the WDE401 Special Education Reimbursement Data Collection. 
Allowable expenditures are limited to actual costs, are specific to providing education to students 
with disabilities, are required by law and are correlated to a child’s Individual Education Program 
(IEP). The updated rules will be open for public comment from October 25-December 9, 2021. 

Go here to submit public comment, and to review the Statement of Reasons and the rule changes. 

For more information, contact Ashley Rooney, School Foundation Program Consultant, at 307-777-6206 or 
ashley.rooney1@wyo.gov. 
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